
New International Student 
High School Orientation  2017-2018 

Thursday, August 24, 2017 
 
All new international students in Grades 9-12 are required to BCA’s  International 
High School Orientation on Thursday, August 24th from 10am-2pm. The 
Orientation will begin at 10:00am at the BCA High School location. Please enter 
through the front doors on Main Street. Students need to attend in uniform. 

 
The Orientation will focus on International Student information and transition 
essentials. This orientation is held in addition to the New Student Orientation on 
Monday, August 28th. International Students should plan to attend both.  
 
Students can be dropped off at the main entrance at the high school on Main Street at 
10:00am and picked up in the same location at 2:00pm. Lunch will be provided.  
 
Topics covered during this International Student Orientation will include the 
following and more: 

• Integration into American Culture 
• Documentation, I20s, Visas, leaving the country, medical forms, emergency 

cards, guardianship forms (completely filled out and input into Veracross) 
• Excused and non-excused days off  
• BCA Student Policies 
• Dress Code 
• Veracross and homework expectations 
• Health Procedures and Concerns, such as food and allergies with American 

food (wheat and milk) 
• Plagiarism  
• Lunches 
• Extracurricular Activities & Social Aspects of High School 
• Academic Support, Use of Resources  
• High School Schedules 

We look forward to greeting you at 10:00am on Thursday, August 24th!  If you cannot 
attend the International Student Orientation, please contact Tammy Leavitt at 
tammy.leavitt@bradfordchristianacademy.org. 
 
Please Note: Caretakers are welcome to attend this Orientation along with their 
International Students. If you plan to attend with your student, please RSVP Tammy 
Leavitt at tammy.leavitt@bradfordchristianacademy.org. 
 


